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Measure H
STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!

AT A GLANCE

Crocker Campus Renovation
Quattrocchi Kwok Architects (QKA) have
submitted their plans to the Division of the
State Architect (DSA) for the Crocker
Campus Renovation! 

As part of our ongoing communication plan with
our community, you can find the latest
information on Measure H Projects by school
site. Links on the webpage include projects:

Under Construction
In Planning, and
Completed

We are excited to keep everyone up-to-date on
the projects across all our campuses and the
District Office! Click on the title or the photo
below to access the webpage. 

Check out the NEW Measure H Webpage!

Crocker Makerspace and Crocker
Culinary Arts classrooms have
found new homes... scroll down to
Page 3 to learn about all the details!

https://www.hcsdk8.org/Page/423
https://www.hcsdk8.org/domain/250


Roofing and HVAC
Wrapping up North and West, and the start of Crocker and South

North and West Roofing and HVAC:
The District and Blach Construction are
wrapping up the North and West Roofing and
HVAC projects. The mechanical engineers
are checking to make sure all units are up
and running smoothly before finalizing these
projects.

New Roofing and HVAC Projects:
Crocker and South Schools
Procurement contracts for the equipment are to be
reviewed by the Board of Trustees in November.
Once approved, the District will secure the
equipment necessary for the roofing and HVAC
projects at Crocker and South schools. These will
be the same units we purchased and installed at
North and West schools, creating consistency in
operations for our maintenance team. 

Pictured to the right are the new HVAC units and
furnaces along with the new Pelican thermostats

Pictured to the left are a few of
the Citizens Bond Oversite
Committee Members.

Bonnie Feldman, Sara Heston,
Alan Rittenberg, Mairin Macaluso
and Superintendent Ana de Arce



Misc. Other Projects
Lighting at South School,  Security Cameras, Makerspace & Culinary Arts 

Security Camera Pilot Program
The District has decided to proceed with the procurement of Verkada
cameras for our security camera project. District staff are working on
getting a contract approved in November for a contractor who has
expertise in installation of these devices. The contractor is very familiar
with HCSD systems as they have worked with our IT team on our
Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS) Upgrades project and more. If
approved, we look forward to partnering with them again for the security
camera project!

South A-Pod Lighting
The district has selected a contractor to
install the new LED lights to illuminate South
Elementary School! Due to the current
placement of the lights, the contractors will
need to start work during the Winter Break
so that classroom learning will not be
disrupted.

Pictured to the left is the existing conditions of
South’s Library.

We are excited to share that the Crocker Makerspace
Program will be moving to the current Crocker Lecture Hall.
In working with Crocker staff, a plan has been developed to
reconfigure the Lecture Hall into a Makerspace. 

Additionally, the Crocker Culinary Arts Program will move
to a new location as well. The program will now be housed
in the current staff workroom / conference room. Classroom
designs are currently being developed based on feedback
from staff.

HCSD will be working with WRNS Studio in developing the
spaces for both programs. We are excited about the new
“homes” for these electives!

Crocker Makerspace and Culinary ArtsCrocker Makerspace and Culinary Arts
Classrooms for 2025 and beyond!Classrooms for 2025 and beyond!

https://www.wrnsstudio.com/

